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Blackburn Square Development Update

Barrhead Housing, in partnership with East Renfrewshire Council, is set to create six new, energy-
efficient homes at Blackburn Square (on the former site of Auchenback Community Centre).

The Council has transferred the land to us, and we’ve appointed John Gilbert Architects while 
engaging key stakeholders.  The site investigation is complete, and we’re now procuring a team of 
specialist consultants to shape the project.  Our goal is to apply for planning consent by early 2025.

Exciting times ahead!
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